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Hiya from Glasgow, Scotland!   
 

I have spent the past four weeks in Glasgow, Scotland. Three of the weeks were spent in training with the Next Steps 
Program at New Life Church, and the last week was spent applying what was learned in the classroom.  The three weeks 
of classes were intense and full of learning.  God’s Spirit was so tangible as many invested into my life and 
ministry.  Through this training, I now have a different perspective of global missions and what it means to be a global 
Christian.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

The fourth week I was able to offer a helping hand in whatever area I was needed.  It was super busy! Along with my 
fellow Next Steppers, I passed out leaflets for a coffee house concert and the Lifted concert (HBC students).  I also helped 
with the cleaning of New Life Church.  The week ended with a prayer walk throughout a neighborhood.  I was so happy 
to be a blessing to the church and contribute to the Kingdom of God.   

While I have been here in Glasgow, I have seen three receive the baptism of the Holy Ghost and three baptized 
in the name of Jesus!! I am so thankful for the work that God is doing in Scotland.  Thank you for your prayers 
and support!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
	


